
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2025 

 

 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

ATTN: Mr. Bradley B. Lindsey, P.E., State Local Transportation Engineer 

Local Transportation Bureau Chief 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Administration Building Room 110 

Montgomery, Alabama 36130 

 

RE: Adoption of Baldwin County Commission Procurement Procedures for 

Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Funded Projects 

 

Mr. Lindsey, 

 

 The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on March 

18, 2025, adopted the Baldwin County Commission Procurement Procedures for Federal Transit 

Administration (FTA) Funded Projects for the Baldwin Regional Area Transit System (BRATS) 

and the Eastern Shore Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO). 

 

 Enclosed is an executed copy of the Procurement Procedures for your file. 

 

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at (251) 937-0330 or Ann Simpson, Director of Transportation, at (251) 972-6817. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      MATTHEW P. MCKENZIE, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

 

cc: Chandra Middleton – Southern Regional Manager, Office of Public Transportation, 

middletonc@dot.state.al.us 

 Ann Simpson, Director of Transportation 

 Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director 

 Sarah Hart Sislak, MPO Coordinator 

 Loren Lucas, Assistant Director of Transportation 

 

ENCLOSURE(S) 


